
Land Conservation Committee
January 3rd, 2018
Attendees:
Dr Annabelle Juhasz
David Hoppe
Martha Maust

Meeting called to order at 4:10PM by Dr. Juhasz

Continued discussion of donation of Long Beach property to Save the 
Dunes and it's implications.  
 
Discussed the idea to have a meeting in the spring that would have 
information and presentation of tree planting instructions.  And 
possibility to ask State Rep Scott Pelath to do a tree giveaway as he 
does at the Michigan City Farmers Market.  Could also have some 
activities for children.  Further discussion to occur.  

Martha states that she will be out of town for the month of February 
and David will be absent February and March.  So next meeting 
planned for April 4th 2018.

Respectfully submitted,
Martha Maust 


